
Tree Pickup

2025

Boonton Township Boy Scout Troop 69 will be conducting a fundraiser by
providing a Christmas Tree Pickup & Recycling Service.

All fees will go towards supporting our Troop Activities.

Pickups will be on Sundays January 5th and January 19th between
1:00 and 3:00PM.

Pickup Order forms: https://xtrees.mbroz.net

https://xtrees.mbroz.net

